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TOWN OF GRANBY

MEMORANDUM DATE:  June 4, 2025

TO:   Jen Espinal, Town Clerk

FROM:   Kathy Kane, GCAC Recording Secretary

REGARDING:   NOTICE – Cancellation of Granby Center Advisory Committee(GCAC) Meeting

The Granby Center Advisory Committee Meeting scheduled for June 25, 2025 has been
cancelled.

A special meeting is scheduled for Thursday, July 10, 2025.  An agenda will be posted.




